
   

  
  

The reception of residents of Vsevolozhsky District of the Leningrad
Region by the Chairman of the Investigative Committee of Russia to
be held in St. Petersburg

 

  

On October 27 one more reception of the residents of Vsevolozhsk District by the Chairman of
Investigative Committee of Russia will take place to hear appeals and complaints concerning the
work of the investigative department.

The preliminary registration for the reception is carried out by phone: +7 (495) 986-79-93

The reception will be held at: 4, Torzhkovskaya St., St. Petersburg

25 October 2021

  Page address: https://en.sledcom.ru/news/item/1623026 

 

Powered by TCPDF (www.tcpdf.org)

  © 2024 The investigative committee of the Russian Federation  

                                               1 / 1

https://en.sledcom.ru/news/item/1623026
http://www.tcpdf.org

